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39 Essex Chambers’ Annual Planning Law Update will provide an overview 

of: 

- Recent case law developments from 2015 and 2016 

- Hot planning topics in the Oxford area including CIL, greenbelt, local plans 

and housing 

 

Refreshments will be provided after the seminar 

 

To reserve a place please contact: 

Beth Williams (beth.williams@39essex.com) / 020 7832 1155 

 

 
39 Essex Chambers is accredited by the Law Society and the Bar Council to provide CPD 

accredited courses. This course is accredited for 1.5 CPD hours 
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John Steel QC’s main areas of practice are planning, aviation, 
compulsory purchase and environmental law and he is cited as a 

recommended leader in these fields by the current editions of 

Chambers UK and The Legal 500. He is an expert in 
environmental, licensing, local government and related cases. His 

planning and environmental law practice has encompassed the full 

range of developments, including major infrastructure, housing, 
retail, business, leisure, minerals and waste. John is Joint Head of 

the Planning, Environment and Property Group in 39 Essex 

Chambers. 
 

 

   
 

Victoria Hutton is a planning and environmental law barrister at 

39 Essex Chambers. She has consistently been rated as one of the 
top planning barristers under 35 by Planning Magazine (20616, 

2015, 2014). Her work spans the breadth of planning and 

environmental law and she regularly appears in courts of all levels 
and at planning appeals. Her current work includes acting on 

behalf of a developer in their appeal against the refusal of planning 

permission for a crematorium in the green belt, promoting sites on 

behalf of various landowners through the local plans process and 

appearing on behalf of the proposed developer at a number of 
appeals following the refusal of planning permission for retail use. 

Victoria is also currently co-authoring a textbook on planning 

policy which is due to be published by Bloomsbury in 2017. 


